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Dear Edgewood Community,  
 
On Monday, April 8, 2024, weather permitting, we should experience a full solar eclipse. 
Butler County, Ohio is south of the eclipse’s center line. School districts and municipalities 
have been warned to expect extreme demands and stresses on local infrastructure and 
services, including local businesses, campsites, food, water, utilities, law enforcement, fire 
services, etc. 
 
Based on the Southwest, Ohio Disaster Services guidance, the district will use a calamity day 
on Monday, April 8th and the district will be closed. 
 
The safety concerns for students, parents, and staff commuting to and from school and the 
guidance from Southwest Ohio Disaster Services were determining factors in this decision. 
 
All classes and activities for the Edgewood City School District will resume on Tuesday, April 
9th. 
 
Please mark this change on your calendar. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Kelly Spivey 
Superintendent 

 

Kelly Spivey, Superintendent 
Patti Bowers, Treasurer  
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